
 

 
 
 
 
The Kenwood School Ocean Guardians are sponsoring a 
Waste Free Lunch Week at school beginning tomorrow, 
April 9. We are asking all students to reduce the 
number of single-use items, such as plastic bags, 
bottles, forks, knives, and spoons, food wrappers, 
juice boxes, paper plates, napkins, etc. that we 
throw away each day after lunch. We are urging you 
to check your student’s lunch and replace these 
items with reusable alternatives, such as reusable 
water or beverage bottles, food containers, metal 
cutlery, cloth napkins, and so on. (A list of 
companies providing these products and links to 
their websites can be found on the Ocean Guardian 
website, which can be accessed at 
www.kenwoodschool.org)  
 
At the end of the week, the Ocean Guardians will be 
conducting separate audits of the lower (K-3) and 
upper (4-6) grades to see how much they have 
reduced their waste. Each student in the winning 
grades will receive a small prize. 
 

 


